

North Tyneside Brass in Schools www.ntbis.org.uk at Backworth Park Primary School

in conjunction with:

North Tyneside Music Education Hub

Backworth Colliery Band

13th July 2017

Dear Parent/Guardian

At the end of our first year, we're pleased your child continues to enjoy coming to the after-school brass group. They have shown commitment and worked hard.

They have learnt to play more notes and rhythms on the cornet or trombone, and had a go with other instruments and percussion. They have played at the Wansbeck Musical Festival and school events throughout the year, including tomorrow's School Fair – they have been great!

We'll be back in September, on Thursday as usual and hope to see them all back then. We also hope to have some new starters, and if any family members want to join and learn alongside the children they would be welcome!

Over the summer, there is an opportunity to continue playing with the Backworth Colliery Training Band. They meet every other Friday 6-8pm in Backworth Social Club NE27 0AG, including 14th July. Please contact Gavin on 0798 469 3509 for more details.

There are more details about the North Tyneside Brass in Schools project on their website at: www.ntbis.org.uk and our Facebook page, where you can find news updates and photos.

Yours sincerely

Natalie McLean, Gavin Dudley and Leah McMillan

North Tyneside Brass in Schools